
Safety Town 

Adult Volunteer Application 
 

 
Thank you for being a Safety Town Volunteer. Please complete this form and return 

it to Mayor James Anzaldi, Clifton City Hall, 900 Clifton Avenue, Clifton, NJ 07013 as 

soon as possible. Safety Town this summer will be at School # 2 on 1270 Van Houten 

Avenue from August 1, 2022 through August 12, 2022 from 8:30 am – 11:30 am. 

All volunteers will receive a job assignment letter in the mail and parking permit 

after July 20th, 2022. Only volunteer workers will be permitted to park on school property 

at the side or back of School # 2 this summer.  If you have any questions, please call Mayor 

Anzaldi at 973-470-5757; or Lauren Scarfo (Clifton Health Dept.) at 973-470-5758.  

Please submit application by Monday, July 18, 2022. 

 

 

NAME__________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS______________________________________________________________ 

 

ZIP CODE_________________ 

 

PHONE #______________________________ 

 

CHILD NAME________________________________CHILD’S GROUP #__________ 

 

YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL_________________________________ 

 (Office will supply group #) 

 

INTEREST: 

Indication in order of preference (1st, 2nd or 3rd) 

 

GROUP LEADER___________ 

 
IF INTERESTED, WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE GROUP LEADER FOR YOUR CHILD’S GROUP 

YES______ NO ______ ANY GROUP______ 
 

ART________  

MUSIC________    

OFFICE STAFF________ 

SNACK________  

TRACK________ 

FIELD TRIP CO-ORDINATOR (must be a certified teacher)________ 

 

 

A Staff Tee Shirt will be given to every volunteer this year. What size do you wear? 

  SIZE: S____ M____ L____ XL____ XXL____ 


